Latest arrangements for REO services

The Registration and Electoral Office (REO) announced today (January 28)
that, in view of the latest situation of COVID-19, and to reduce social
contact and the risk of the spread of virus in the community as far as
possible, the public inspection service at the REO office located at Unit
2301-03, Millennium City 6, 392 Kwun Tong Road, Kwun Tong, will be
temporarily suspended from next Monday (January 31) until further notice.

On the other hand, the office will remain open for candidates or their
representatives to submit election return and, if applicable, claim for
financial assistance.

For enquiries, please call the REO hotline at 2891 1001.
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